
 
Dear Priscilla & José: 
 
Welcome back! Hoe you had a lovely trip. Looking forward to seeing you both soon. 
 
DEAR JOSÉ, 
 
Thank you FOR letting me use your “Carrel EMERITUS”. I’ve left Grekten with a box 
F11 of your mail. The only potentially urgent order of business had to do with your 
presence on M. Phillip’s Prelim Reexaminations –but it was all a mistake and Mr. Kline 
arranged for someone else to take your place. Otherwise I truly appreciated the 
isolation that to study carrel afforded me. I have left the key with Mrs. Silvia. 
 
Best regards, 
 
[Signatura] 
 
 
P.S. Both Lynne Caldarone and ERIC V.O. Luft are interested in joining the 
Willowbrook Circle. 
Arbeitsgesellschaft. 


